Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: dcjs.sm.legal.foil <dcjslegalfoil@dcjs.ny.gov>

Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 10:23 AM

To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

Subject: RE: FOIL: "plan” for reimbursement to counties for DA salaries -- Gov's enacted aid to
localities budget bill for fiscal year 2020-21 -- #5.7503-C/A.9503-C

Attachments: 7-1-20-da-reimbursement-plan.pdf

Dear Ms. Sassower:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) request for the plan prepared by the
Division of Criminal Justice Services (Division) with regard to the reimbursement of district attorney
salaries.

The Division has no responsive records to your request at this time. Accordingly, your request is
denied.

Pursuant to POL §89(4)(a), you may appeal this determination within 30 days to the Counsel, Division
of Criminal Justice Services, 80 South Swan St., Albany, NY 12210 or by email at foil@dcjs.ny.gov.

Very truly yours,

Gina Bianchi

for '

Brian Garvey, Esq.
Records Access Officer

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 9:04 AM

To: dcjs.sm.legal.foil <dcjslegalfoil@dcjs.ny.gov>; dob.sm foil <foil@budget.ny.gov>

Subject: FOIL: "plan" for reimbursement to counties for DA salaries -- Gov's enacted aid to localities budget bill for fiscal
year 2020-21 -- #5.7503-C/A.9503-C

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or

unexpected emails:

Attached is the Center for Judicial Accountability’s FOIL request to you of today’s date pertaining to the above.
Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
www.judgewatch.org

914-421-1200




